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***Public Safety Announcement***

With the growing concern surrounding COVID 19, the Henry County
Sheriff’s Office will begin taking select non-emergency calls via
telephone. As of current, there have been ZERO confirmed cases of
COVID19 in Henry County; however, we want to be proactive in
protecting our officers and citizens to the best of our ability.

Any calls that require an officer to physically respond will still be
handled in person by our officers. Only non-emergency calls that do
not require an officer to physically come to your residence will be
handled by phone.

Our officers interact with hundreds of citizens on a daily basis and we
want to do what we can to ensure we are not potentially placing
members of our community at risk.

Henry County Sheriff’s Officers will continue responding to ALL
EMERGENCIES as normal and will do all that we can to serve and
protect you during these times.

You can call our office at 765-521-7033 if you have any questions or
concerns.

Sincerely,
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Ric McCorkle



